

## **Addendum #1 – Q & A**

**Q:** In working with Dell to get my pricing, they informed me that, based on your estimated purchase timeline, the 5540 laptop that you originally requested will likely no longer be available. Because of that, are you ok with us bidding the “new” version that would be coming out, the 5550?

**A:** Yes. Pricing out the 5550 is fine.